
From: Jack Kear
To: Pilar Rebecca Gomez-Ibanez; deven.mcglenn@gmail.com; Verbick, Jim
Subject: Re: tonight"s Board agenda -- Canopy nightclub
Date: Monday, February 17, 2020 2:41:36 PM

Thank you for sharing your comments, Pilar. I am ccing in our ALRC contact Jim Verbick so he
can share your thoughts with ALRC commissioners before they vote on the issue this week.
-Jack

From: Pilar Rebecca Gomez-Ibanez <pilarrebecca@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 17, 2020 2:20 PM
To: MNA Board <mnaboard@marquette-neighborhood.org>
Subject: tonight's Board agenda -- Canopy nightclub
 
Dear MNA Board,
I do not support Austin Carl's proposal for the Canopy nightclub on Williamson.  While I
sympathize with his desire to start a business and the financial pressures he is under with his
current lease, everything I've heard from him in several meetings makes me think he's not
prepared to run such a business.  Each meeting decreases instead of increases my confidence. 
More fundamentally, I think a large nightclub does not belong on Willy St so close to people's
homes; the noise and disturbance has proven to be an insurmountable problem.  I hope Austin
Carl is able to start a successful business in a more appropriate location.

I appreciated the Board's previous letters to the ALRC, not supporting Mr. Carl's alcohol and
entertainment license applications.  I hope the Board will continue not to support his proposal.

Thank you for your consideration and for your work on this.

Sincerely,
Pilar Gomez-Ibanez
1326 Dewey Ct
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